
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT MINISTRIES ON ELECTRONIC 
VOUCHER OF EXEMPTION 

 

For more information contact: 

ZRA National Call Centre on  
+260 211 381111, 5972 
+260 973 301 347 / 967 826 227 
Email: advice@zra.org.zm  
 

 

The Zambia Revenue Authority (ZRA) to advise the members of the public that the following 

government ministries are on Electronic Voucher of Exemption (e-VOE) as at 29th November 

2019: 

1. Ministry of Health 
2. Ministry of Works and Supply  
3. Ministry of Finance 
4. Ministry of Commerce, Trade and Industry 
5. Ministry of Home Affairs 
6. Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
7. Ministry of Information and Broadcasting Services 
8. Ministry of General Education 
9. Ministry of Transport and Communication 

10. Ministry of Agriculture 
11. Ministry of Water Development and Sanitation 

 

The Electronic Voucher of Exemption is one of the components of the Zambia Electronic 

Single Window. All declarations for the above stated ministries do not require manual 

applications for vouchers at the Ministry of Finance as the voucher applications are 

processed electronically. 
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